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PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE 
September 3, 2009 

6:30 p.m. 
 

Municipal Complex 
603 West 10th Street 
Rock Falls, Illinois 

 
AMENDED 
AGENDA 

 
1. Call to Order @ 6:30 p.m. – Chairman Reitzel 
2. Audience Requests: 

a) Jeremiah Elliot – Re-Hook Fee Complaint 
b) Garfield/Thomas Street Residents – Drainage Problem 

3. Unfinished Business 
a)  W. 3rd Street – Additional Rock 
b)  Orangeberg Sewer Pipe – 7th Avenue 

4. City Engineer: Brian Frickenstein 
5. Committee Member items: 

a)  Alley Repair @ Schreiner Oil Company (1300 First Avenue) 
b)  Drainage issue – East 11th Street  

6. Street – Mr. White 
7. Water – Mr. Padilla 

a)  Well # 4  Rehabilitation 
b)  Update on Lighting damage @ Main Plant 
c)  Update on First Avenue Projects 

8. Wastewater – Mr. Cox 
9. Review/Approve Minutes 
10. Adjournment 

 
 

Next Regular Meeting: October 1, 2009 
 
Posted: 9/01/09/William B. Wescott/City Clerk 
 

The City of Rock Falls is subject to the requirements of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. Individuals with Disabilities who plan to attend 
this meeting and who require certain accommodations in order to allow them to observe 

And/or participate in this meeting, or who have questions regarding the accessibility of the meeting or the facilities, are 
Requested to contact Mark Searing, ADA Coordinator, at 1-815-622-1108; promptly to allow the City of Rock Falls 

To make reasonable accommodations within 48 hours of the scheduled meeting 
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